
December 6, 2013

Simpsonville Area
CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

yOherz Susintfss Connects

Governor Nikki Haley 
Office of the Governor 
1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley,

The Simpsonville Area Chamber of Commerce would like to invite you to be keynote speaker 
and distinguished guest at our Annual Membership Banquet in March of 2014. Two areas of 
focus in the coming year for our Chamber will be education/work force development and the 
legislative issues that affect our businesses. We believe that your goals as Governor align with 
our plans and we would be honored to have you as a guest and speaker at our Banquet. Event 
details are included below.

Simpsonville Area Chamber of Commerce's Annual Membership Banquet
Thursday, March 20 or Thursday, March 27, 2014 (Date can be set by your availability) 
5:30-8:00pm (Reception to begin at 5:30, Program to begin at 6:00)
Events at Sapphire Creek, 401 North Main Street, Simpsonville 
150 guests expected at minimum (venue can accommodate 200+)

Since our focus will be education, workforce development, and business development, we'd 
like for your presentation to touch on these issues, but welcome you to speak about other 
issues that are relevant to you at the time. We typically block out 20 minutes for the keynote 
speaker but can adjust that as needed. The keynote speech will fall around 6:15pm.

We appreciate your consideration to join us, and hope that you are available. Please let me 
know if you need additional information.

Sincerely,

President/CEO
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